
SSC Hybrid Orientation and Elections
Ramona Elementary School

Date: 08-28-23

Dear Parents,

In the LAUSD Strategic Plan for 2022-2026 under Pillar 3D it highlights the importance of honoring voice. We
encourage you to make a difference in the governance of our school by participating in this year’s School
Site Council (SSC).

California Education Code 65000 identifies parents as one of the required groups of interest. Your input and
voice is essential in supporting your child’s school reaching the academic goals outlined in the School Plan
for Student Achievement (SPSA).

The School Site Council is the decision-making body that is responsible for the SPSA by insuring it’s
development, annual review, updates that outlines the academic programs, supports services, and the
federal funds that are used to improve academic performance of all students that are at risk of failing.

We will hold a Hybrid orientation and electionmeetings to facilitate participation for all who are interested
in participating in SSC.

Please join us on the following in-person or via zoom on the following dates/times for the 2023-2024
orientations and elections meetings.
SSCOrientation SSC Parent/ CommunityMembership Elections

Date:Wednesday, September 6, 2023
Time: 1:30pm
School Location: 1133 N. Mariposa Ave., Los
Angeles 90029…Parent Center Rm. 47
Zoom Link: https://lausd.zoom.us/j/89051470839
Zoom ID: 890 5147 0839

Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023
Time: 1:30pm
School Location: 1133 N. Mariposa Ave., Los Angeles
90029…Parent Center Rm. 47
Zoom Link: https://lausd.zoom.us/j/89051470839
Zoom ID: 890 5147 0839

Once all SSC interested groups have been elected by their peers, the election of officers will be held on
(Tuesday, September 19, 2023/2:45pm/Ramona Elementary School Parent Center Rm. 47).
We hope you will consider attending these important hybrid (in-person or via zoom) meetings, so that we
can collaborate with you as a parent leader in the development of our School Plan for Student
Achievement.
If you have any questions, please call Karen Alvarez at (323) 663-2158 or via e-mail at kra6028@lausd.net.

Sincerely,

Vicky Lampros, Principal


